

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA CHẤT LƯỢNG HỌC KÌ I – ĐỀ ĐỀ XUẤT

MÔN : TIẾNG ANH LỚP 7

PART A. LISTENING**I. Listen and tick (✓) to decide whether statements below are true (T) or false (F).**

	T	F
1. Vietnamese people often have three meals a day.		
2. People in the countryside usually have a bowl of Pho for breakfast		
3. People in the cities often have lunch at the canteens or at the food stalls		
4. People in the cities often have light breakfast		
5. Some people say dinner is the main		

II. Listen to the recording and fill in the blanks with ONE WORD.

There are many reasons why it is (1)_____ to have a hobby. First of all, a hobby can be a remedy for your (2)_____. Because it is the activity you choose for yourself, it will always give you pleasure and help you relax. Even if you just spend a little time enjoying your hobby, you can see the difference in your spirit. Second, some hobbies can also (3)_____ you financially. Many old people enjoy (4)_____. They grow a lot of trees and vegetables, so they can sell them for some money. In addition, a hobby can help you connect with other people. If you like collecting stamps, you can (5)_____ a stamp club to share your albums with other collectors. If your hobby is carving eggshells, you can give your products to your friends as gifts.

PART B. LANGUAGE FOCUS**I. Choose the best option to complete each sentence. Circle A, B, C or D.**

1. “_____! Can you tell me the way to the food shop?”

A. Thank you B. All right C. Listen D. Excuse me

2. “_____ that street and the food shop is at the next corner.”

A. Go along B. Turn right C. On the left D. Turn on

3. I don't often go to school by bus because it _____ a lot of time. Riding a bicycle is more healthy.

A. spends B. has C. takes D. gets

4. The doctor says my father will become ill _____ he stops smoking.

A. until B. when C. unless D. if

5. He bought _____ books and then left for home.

A. much more B. a few C. a lot D. a little

6. - “Thanks a lot for the lovely dinner.” - “_____.”

A. You're welcome B. It's all right C. Thank you too D. Please don't say so

7. Last year, Phuc participated in _____ funds for street children.

A. raising B. making C. gathering D. taking

8. The coffee isn't very sweet. I'll add some more _____.

A. salt B. pepper C. sugar D. lemon

III. Read the passage and do the following tasks below

The University of Cambridge is a public university. It is located in Cambridge, the United Kingdom. It is regarded as the second oldest university (after the University of Oxford) in the United Kingdom and the third oldest surviving university in the world.

The University of Cambridge was formed in 1290. Over the years, it is always considered to be one of the most prestigious institutions of higher education in the United Kingdom and the world. In 2012, the university was ranked second after Harvard in the United States of America.

Today, Cambridge is a collegiate university with a student population of about 18,000. Its faculties, departments and 31 colleges occupy different locations in Cambridge. Graduates of the university have won a total of 65 Nobel Prizes, the most of any university in the world.

A. Write (T) for True or (F) for false statement

Statement	True	False
1. The University of Cambridge is located in the United States.		
2. It is regarded as the second oldest surviving university in the world.		

B. Answer the following questions

1. When was the University of Cambridge formed?

2. How many students are there today?

3. Was it ranked before Harvard in the United States of America in 2012?

PART D. WRITING

I. Re-arrange the words to make meaningful sentences.

1. hobby / He / started / the / strange / years / five / ago/

2. sunburn / yesterday / was / because / outside / has / Alice / she / all / day/

3. have / They / visited / before / Ho Chi Minh City /never/.

4. puppetry / traditional / Water / a / is / art form /.

5. father / My / didn't / class / learn / go / to / how / to / to / carve/.

II. Complete the second sentence so that it means the same as the sentence before.

1. Emperor Ly Nhan Tong built the Imperial Academy as the first university in Viet Nam in 1076.

=> The Imperial Academy _____

2. My sister has studied French for 2 years.

=> My sister began _____

3. I enjoy watching films on TV every day.

=> I am interested _____

4. Nam didn't go to school because he was sick yesterday.

=> Nam was sick _____

5. How much is a plate of fried rice?

=> What is the _____

III. Make sentences using the words and phrases given:

1. There/ not any / milk / left.

.....

2. Beat /eggs/ together/ with/ sugar/ flour /and/ milk.

.....

3. The safe/ be / keep/ by us/ the bedroom/ second floor.

.....

4. How much / rice/ you/ need/?.

.....

5. My mother/ not enjoy/ horror film/ and/ my sister/ either

.....

_____**THE END**_____